
Week Commencing: 20.6.22 

Pupils in the Middle School, joined by a numbering of visiting pupils had a big water play session today to try and keep cool 

in the extreme heat! Lots of fun was had by all as well as ice pops consumed! 

Next week we are holding our final Parents Evening of the year. We look forward to seeing many of you there to discuss and 

celebrate your child’s progress over the year. 

Enjoy this weekend; keep cool! 

 

 - Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays coming up! Borys (Ash) and Phoebe (Holly). 

Enjoy your special days! 

Upcoming dates; 

21.6.22 Make Music Day 

22.6.22 Parents Evening 

13.7.22 Sports Day 

15.7.22 Leaver’s Prom 

20.7.22 Last day for pupils. 

21.7.22 Inset Day for staff. 

1st & 2nd Sept Inset Days for staff 

5.9.22 Pupils return for a new     

academic year 

Leavers Prom 

All pupils aged 16 and above, with their families, are welcome to attend our 

Summer Prom. 

Friday 15th July, 7pm-10pm. 

£6 per person (pupils go for free). Bring your own drink; buffet provided. 

Please send ticket money and names to Denise Cross to issue your tickets! 

Come and dance the night away and say goodbye to our leavers. 

Deadline for ticket sales: 24.6.22                    

"Iced coffee on a hot day can perform miracles." - Unknown 

Transition 

Classes have begun transition sessions this week to prepare the 

pupils for their classes in September. For pupils who require one, 

a transition booklet will be shared with them and you at home. 

Please share these with your child over the summer to support a 

smooth move in September—thank you. 

 

Hanging baskets 

A big thank you to Hettie’s Mum who has transformed the      

hanging baskets outside Reception. They look amazing! 


